
“Filled with the Holy Spirit”           Ephesians 5:15-18 

I. God commands us to be filled with the Holy Spirit 

 A.  It is possible because God __________________________________ 

 B.  It is possible because God __________________________________ 

II. Who is the Holy Spirit that fills us? 

 A.  The Holy Spirit is _________________________________________ 

 B.  The Holy Spirit is a _______________________________________ 

 C.  The Holy Spirit is _________________________________________ 

III. What does it mean to be filled with the Holy Spirit? 

 A.  It means to be ___________________________________________ 

 B.  It means to ______________________________________________ 

 C.  It means to have the most __________________________________ 

 D.  It means to have _________________________________________ 

IV.  How are we filled with the Holy Spirit 

 A.  We must _______________________________________________ 

 B.  We must _______________________________________________ 

 C.  We must _______________________________________________ 

 D.  We must _______________________________________________ 

V. How do we live a life filled with the Holy Spirit 

 A.  We must always keep _____________________________________ 

 B.  We must always keep _____________________________________ 

 C.  We must always keep _____________________________________ 

 D.  We must always keep _____________________________________ 

May 15, 2022 

Bethel Church of the Nazarene 
3001 12th Ave Road   Nampa, ID   83686   (208)466-6344 

Email:  bethel@bethelnazarene.org 

9:00 am - Contemporary Worship 

Enjoy a time of refreshment between services in our Fellowship Hall 

10:45 am - Traditional Worship   

*Sunday School classes are available during both services.* 

“Filled with the Holy Spirit” ~ Ephesians 5:15-18 
Pastor Doug Wilson 

6:00pm ~ Family Worship 



WELCOME 

Doug Wilson 
Lead Pastor 

Josh Potter 
Associate Pastor 

Kym Slater 
Family Ministry Pastor 

Kaleb Harper 
Children’s Pastor 

He cuts off every branch in me that bears no fruit, while every branch that 
does bear fruit he prunes so that it will be even more fruitful. 

  ~ John 15:2 

YOUR MINISTRY TEAM 

Download the Bethel app to stay informed!  You’ll find fillable sermon notes, 
sermon recordings, calendar, mobile Giving and links to our website. Text 

“BETHELCNAPP” to 833-700-4445 to get started today.  You can also visit 
our website at bethelnazarene.org to find these same items.  

 

**If you can’t find a parking space close enough to the building and 
need assistance parking your car, please let a member of our Safety 

Team know as they would gladly park your car for you.**  

Prayer Chain: Betty Gilbert (465-0439) or  email bethel@bethelnazarene.org 

Our Prayer Chapel is available for prayer during church services and open 
office hours.  Let us know if you would like to be a part of this ministry. 

Bob Cruthirds 
Associate Pastor 

Weldon Shuman 
Sr. Adult Pastor 

 
 

WEEKLY EVENTS 

Tuesday, May 17 

1:00-4:00pm  Pickleball 

5:45pm 50-UP 

7:00pm Moms in Prayer 

Wednesday, May 18 
9:30am Moms in Prayer 

6:30pm Rollin’ Into Summer 

8:15pm Board Meeting 

 

 

 

Thursday, May 19 

7:00am Men’s Prayer Group 

10:30am Tot Time 

6:30pm Young Adult Bible Study 

6:30pm Celebrate Recovery 

7:00pm Adult Bible Study 

Sunday, May 22 

Pastor Doug’s Celebration Service 

10:00am Combined Services 

12:30pm All-Church Lunch 

1:30pm Cake Reception 

No Evening Service 

 

 

50-UP May 17 at 5:45pm - Entertainment this month will be Sisters Promise. 
We will be serving Mom’s Favorite Desserts. Please signup at the Welcome 
Desk if you can bring a dessert and if you’ll be able to attend. 

Overflow - Our Fellowship Hall is open during both Sunday morning services 

with the service streamed for people who would like to worship there. 

Choir Practice - Sunday, May 15 at 7:15pm in the sanctuary.  

Rollin’ Into Summer - Wednesday, May 18 at 6:30pm! EVERYONE is encouraged to meet 
out by the playground for a fun kick-off to summer! Bring anything with wheels (scooter, bike,       
skateboard, rollerblades, walkers, power wheelchairs, etc.) for the track we’ll create in the back parking 
lot. Free dinner of hotdogs, chips and popsicles will be provided for everyone. Playground and other 
activities will be available as well. The WHOLE church - ALL AGES - Grandparents/
Grandkids/Neighbors/Friends - are invited to come! 

Ladies’ Summer Book Club May 25 at 6:30pm - We will be diving into Jen Wilkin’s book 
“Women of the Word” this summer. The first meeting will cover the Intro and Chapter 1. Read 
the chapters and come prepared to share your thoughts. Join in any time. 

Kenya Work & Witness Trip 2023! - we will be having an informational meeting 

about our next trip on Sunday, May 15 at 4:00pm. If you had signed up before 

or are interested in going now, please come to this important meeting. Pastor 

Jim Franklin will be heading up this trip and he has information to share 

with you. 

Men’s Thursday Prayer Meeting - We will continue to meet for prayer      

beyond May. Drop in between 7:00-8:00am each Thursday. 

Attendance Folders - This is a great tool for collecting contact information and prayer requests.  If you 

are new to our church or have changed your contact info, please write it in the book.  Please also let us 
know how we can pray for you. 

Financial Update (3/1/22 - 5/12/22) - 

Budget:  $200,000  Received:  $226,828  Special Offering New Scent: $20,806 

World Evangelism Fund (Faith Promise):  $8,447 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Adult Sunday School Classes 

Maranatha - Room 106 @ 9am      Christianity 101 - Room 108 @ 9:00am 

WORD Study - Room 102 @ 9am    Word Searchers - Room 112 @ 10:45am  

Foundations of Faith - Room 112 @ 9am   Family Builders - Room 109 @ 10:45am 

Kingdom Seekers - Room 109 @ 9am     College Class - Room 102 @ 10:45am 

Faith and Reason - Conference Room @ 9am  This Is Not Our Home - Room 106 @ 10:45am  

Pastor Doug Retirement Celebration, May 22nd at 10:00am.                        
All-church dinner to follow. Please bring a salad or side dish to share.  

Thank you cards – We would like to give people the opportunity to 
share special memories or encouragements with Pastor Doug & Joni 

as they start this next adventure in retirement.  Located on the       
Welcome Desk are the special “Thank You” cards.                                    

You can return them in the offering plate or the                                           
special collection jar on the Welcome Desk.  


